
RECREATION TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL 
 

PLANNING BOARD ROOM 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:11 pm on November 17th, 2021 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Brendan Coyne, Ned Bangs, Steve Goodhue 
 
ABSENT: Keith Rice 
 
Guests: Mike Arsenault 
 
Advisors: Bill Grafton, Greg Guimond 
 
Review minutes: 9/22 and 10/13 minutes tabled until November meeting 
 
Eversource Application: Greg working on map with Ned to get done ASAP 
 
Webster’s and Pratt Unveiling: Good turnout, high schools kids and Tom Greland and Dr. 
Paula department head, as well as other members of the town. 
 
Rail Trail, Pratt, Adeaide You Are here Signs: Table until Angela gets back 
 
John Little Map:  Decided to have Angela chage pier trail from yellow to red, and change 
Little’s Loop from red to yellow. Steve to reach out to Brenner on timing. 
 
Rail Trail Map Draft: Table until Angela back 
 
Bridle Path: Table until Angela back 
 
Horse Etiquette: Signs are coming along. Change “Prohibited” so it sign says “All Motor 
Vehicles (unless authorized)”. 10 signs rules and regs and 10 horse etiquette. Decided 
on 10 signs rules and regs 10 horse etiquette. 
 
CPC Application: Ned received letter from Tracy CPC has awarded us $103,000 
 
Cub Scout Service Project: cleaned Pratt property and did a terrific job 
 
Flash Lights Solar Powered: installed and working great. Potential photo opportunity to 
– make sure State Senators and Reps are invited and MA highway since it was 
collaboration with state funds. Karen Webster. 
 



Webster Clean up: Bridge replaced and looks great – cleanup was well received and Trail 
Ambassadors, Town, and Bill very happy with results. 
 
Trail Marking: Ned to work with Bill on red trails 
 
Trail Ambassadors: Growing. Working on Webster on Sunday more trail work. More 
folks are getting involved. 
 
Carolina Trail Cleanup: Mentioned possible need for a truck to get up the hill and get the 
work done – Ned and Bill to follow up 
 
Rail Trail Grass Cutting: Sunday the Chamber of Commerce led a Rail Trail grass cutting 
with help from Jeremy Devaney; Tom Greland wants to be involved now. 
 
2022 MassTrails – too much going on right now, perhaps next year 
 
Union Street Footbridge Repair: Needs to be repaired 
 
Kiosk #6: installed on north side of south river street. Kiosk 7 will be on ferry street. 
Portrait one-sided. Increased project 2K each potential due to supply chain issues. 
 
Kiosk Map Production Increased Costs: 
 
Correspondence: Brendan to reach out to BOS and Mike on potential linkage of Webster 
Street to an old rail bed. Also to reach out to Planning Board. Mike Biviano, Blackmount 
Pond Causeway. Mike Dimeo submitted CPC for Keville Bridge repairs to fix mortar and 
decking 
 
Community Input: Sent a message to Bob Shaughnessy on if DPW can cut during 
growing season. No response. Brendan to follow up. 
 
Next Meeting: 12/15 at 7pm 
 
8:59 meeting adjourned, Brendan made a motion Steve second. Unanimous. 
 
 
 
 


